
March 9, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Robert Nelson, Chief
Uranium Processing Section
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
  and Safeguards/NMSS

FROM: William von Till, Project Manager /RA/
Uranium Processing Section
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety 
  and Safeguards, NMSS

SUBJECT: MEETING WITH THE NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENTAL
DEPARTMENT AND THE U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL
PROTECTION AGENCY IN SANTE FE, NEW MEXICO, ON
FEBRUARY 25, 2004, RE:  HOMESTAKE URANIUM MILL SITE,
GRANTS, NEW MEXICO 

William von Till, Project Manager, Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch, met with representatives

of the New Mexico Environmental Department (NMED) and the U.S. Environmental Protection 

Agency (EPA) in Santa Fe, New Mexico on February 25, 2004, regarding the Homestake 

Uranium Mill site.  The meeting was requested by the NMED and the EPA for the purpose of 

discussing the technical review of Homestake’s licence amendment to revise groundwater 

protection standards.  The aspects of Homestake’s groundwater corrective action plan was also 

discussed.  At the close of the meeting, the NMED had an action item to send a comment letter 

to EPA.  Once the NMED letter is received, the EPA will in turn send a comment letter to the 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission.  The NMED had only minor issues.  

Docket No. 40-8903

CONTACT:  William von Till,  NMSS/FCSS/FCFB
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